
	

Merry Christmas 

Jesus is King 



Merry Christmas! It feels more like Christmas in Tokyo than 
usual, because for the first time in 54 years we had snow in 
November! But of course the opportunity to talk about Jesus' 
birth is what really makes it Christmas time. Please pray for 
the chances here in Japan to share of Christ's birth and 
sacrifice for us. I pray that you are enjoying this season of 
celebrating the true King, and I have the opportunity to 
celebrate in America this year! It is a busy time, but I would 
love if you can join for one of the open houses being held for 
me to reunite with you all: Thursday, December 22nd from 6 
pm (Fullerton) or Friday, December 30th from 1 pm 
(Fallbrook). Until then! 
 
In Christ, 
Christina 
	


